
Library News – Extension of the Duration of Use for 
Private Study Rooms in the University Library (During the 

Summer Recess (2019/05/31) 
Dear All, 

In order to better cater to the needs of students for preparing their special assignments 
and projects during the summer recess, the Library will extend the duration of use for 
study rooms from "3 hours" to "5 hours" during the summer recess period (starting from 
3 June to 11 August 2019). We hope that this new arrangement would bring convenience 
to those students who will stay at the campus during the summer, and at the same time, 
optimize the usage of the Library. 

Should you have any questions, you may contact us at 8822-8180. Thank you. 

Regards, 
UM Library 
 


